
COMMUNICATION BY TEACHERS WITH  
PARENTS/CARERS 

YES NO NOT 
APPLICABLE 

1. Teachers at Avoca Beach Primary School communicate a positive, 
professional and friendly manner. 

   

2. My child’s teacher attempted to establish rapport with me earlier in 
the year through the Parent/Teacher evening, incidental meetings, 
school functions etc. 

   

3. My child’s teacher let me know of any learning or behaviour 
problems prior to the end of Semester 1 Student Report. 

   

4. My child’s teacher responded promptly to my request for an 
appointment. 

 

   

5. I have been informed promptly if my child’s behaviour is not 
satisfactory.  e.g. Incident Reports or K-2 Behaviour Card. 

 

   

6. My child’s teacher has been available for interviews.    

7. I have been provided with the opportunity to assist with the learning 
program in class. 

 

   

8. I have been provided with the opportunity to have a formal interview 
with my child’s teacher after the Semester 1 reports and 
assessment folders were sent home. 

 

   

9. At the commencement of each term I have received Stage/Year 
newsletter outlining the learning program. 

 

   

10. Information on upcoming excursion for my child has been provided 
with adequate notice. 

 

   

11. Written and verbal communication has been clear, easily 
understood and without jargon. 

 

   

12. I regularly access the school website. 
 

   

13. I read the weekly school newsletter. 
 

   

AVOCA BEACH PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

TEACHER/PARENT COMMUNICATION SURVEY 

Dear Parents/Carers of students in Year 1, 3 and 5, 
 
To assist us in improving teacher/parent communication process and structure, could you please complete this 
survey. 

Thank you for taking the time to complete this survey. 
Please return to your child’s teacher or the front office by 27th August. 
 
Peter Whelan, 
Principal 


